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MSWD’s new Regional Conveyance Line is one of three concurrent projects that will provide wastewater flows to the 
District’s new Regional Water Reclamation facility. The Regional Conveyance Line project includes a force main from the 
existing Dos Palmas lift station at Dillon Road and Avenida Manzana to Little Morongo Road and Dillon Road. From there, a 
gravity line will bring flows down to the new plant.

Current Status  DESIGN 

Estimated Construction Schedule  
More than 90 percent of the project’s design is currently 
complete. Final design schismatics are pending final CVCC 
easements. We anticipate construction to start in Fall 2022 
and to run through Fall 2023. 

Project Benefits 
The Regional Conveyance Line, coupled with the new 
Regional Water Reclamation Facility and Regional 
Collection System project will expand MSWD’s service area 
and provide wastewater treatment to homes and businesses 
currently unable to receive service. Essential to protect 
our valuable groundwater supply, the new line will allow 
flows that currently travel to the District’s Alan L. Horton 

Wastewater Treatment Plant to be diverted to the new 
facility, extending the operational life of the Horton plant by 
as much as 10 years. 

General Budget 
To minimize the financial impact of construction costs on 
our customers, MSWD has secured State grant funding 
to cover the $68 million+ cost for the new Regional Water 
Reclamation facility and the Regional Conveyance Line and 
Collection System projects. 

More Information 
To learn more about this and other MSWD groundwater 
protection and conservation projects, please contact our 
Public Affairs Office at 760.329-6448 ext. 145.   
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